MOSS Meeting Agenda

September 30, 2003

Agenda: 

1) Current MOSS 3 Preparation Schedule: 

-- Tapes shipped out week of Sept 22nd

Pre-Dry Run – Data Checkout 
-- Ftp issues between EMOS and GES DAAC – any update?

        Still to do:

      
-- EMOS to generate carry out files for DPREP processing

-- GDAAC run DPREP using ephemeris data from the archive and carry out files from EMOS; GES DAAC please notify the SIPS and ASDC when DPREP processing is complete.

-- Can SIPS process or checkout data upon receipt and provide feedback if you can?
Dry Run - October 6-8
-Here is the proposed MOSS 3 dry run playback schedule, revised so as not to conflict with the Aqua inclination burn scheduled for around 1500-1800z on Oct 7. In summary, here is how the playbacks will occur:

SCSs 1-4 from AGS (6 hour window)

SCSs 5-12 locally from EDOS (6 hour window)

SCSs 13-16 from PF1 (6 hour window)

SCSs 17-32 locally from EDOS (13 hour window)

SCSs 33-38 from Norway (11 hour window)

SCSs 39-48 locally from EDOS (6 hour window)
Remaining MOSS 3/SORR schedule- 

- ODPS TRR only – October 10th

- TRR - October 14th (regularly scheduled meeting)

· Templates posted to web site by COB Tuesday Oct 7th or earlier; an email will be sent out 

· Please return your completed template by COB Monday Oct 13th

- Formal Run - October 20-24

- Requirement Status Complete Oct 31st

- Debrief Nov 4th (not regularly scheduled meeting) 

- MOSS telecon Nov 25th cancelled

- SORR Dry Run - Nov 18th (TBD)

-SORR Formal Run - December 2nd

- Actual Aura launch date to be set after Thermal Vac (9/22-10/25)

2) Mission Test #1 (MT#1) 

- Jerry Cantril took the action at the debrief to work-off the problem resolution – any update?

-Requested that MLS and HIRDLS reprocess MT#1 data with DPREP products – any status?

3) Mission Test #2 – currently scheduled for 12/4-5/03
4) Ground Station contact plans for MOSS3/JEM 2: First three - four days

- 12 contact sessions for each PGS; 48 SCSs total

- Given that the SKS drive electronics will NOT be fixed prior to MOSS3, there are two options at Norway to support the EOS on-orbit missions plus the Aura data flows. These are to (1) use SGS long loop with SKS short loop or (2) SGS long loop with SG3 ant/SKS electronics in a long loop configuration.  

The selection of the antenna(s) will be left up to Norway but would like if the same option be exercised in both the dry run and the formal run.

5) Check all untested or failed Mission Critical Requirements, which you plan to verify in MOSS 3 and determine if there are any issues, which would prevent the verification of these requirements.

Element Status: 

EDOS 

-Confirm system for dry run and formal support

-Any issues?

EMOS/FOT 

- Archive/retrieval history data transitioned to GES DAAC OPS mode?

- Confirm support for dry run (Oct 6-8) and formal (Oct 20-24); data dates same as MOSS2 


- Confirm c/o file transfer to the GES DAAC

GES DAAC 

--Secure ingest test status

-- Status of Aura data valids imported into OPS hidden client – including EOC history data

-- New NCEP stratospheric ESDTs subscriptions setup in OPS?

-- Any test data needed for the outstanding ESDTs?

-- Engineering ingest/distribution tests with OPS

-- 6A.08 – any update? 

MLS SIPS  

- Have you confirmed your NCEP stratospheric products subscriptions (OPS)?

- Engineering testing with GDAAC status –QA (SCF), PH, DAP, L2s, L3s, MTMGW

- Any issues?

HIRDLS SIPS/NRTP

- Have you confirmed your NCEP stratospheric products subscriptions (OPS)?

- Engineering testing with GDAAC status – QA, L2CLDS, BROWSE

-Any issues?

OMI SIPS 

-- Engineering testing with GDAAC status – MTMGW, L1B and L2 processing/ingest

-- OMI ESDT versions numbers inconsistencies at GES DAAC resolved?

--Is Raytheon still waiting on information for ESDT development?

ASDC DAAC -

-- 6A.08 – any update?

-- Secure ingest—any update?

TES SIPS 

-- Engineering testing with ASDC DAAC status – multi-file granules

FDS 

-- Re-test with GES DAAC completed – planned for 9/29 or 9/30? 

-- Formal ICT conducted at time of re-test if all goes well

-- FDS expects to be ready to support MOSS 3 using the operational interface.

Averstar 

--Need to coordinate ICT with FDS

--Secure distribution test plans – any update?

MRTT

-Prepare briefing message for dry run and formal run
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